
                         
Mother’s Weekly Update on COVID-19 

April 22, 2020 

Dear Families and Friends, 

There is so much in the media about COCID-19 especially concerning our most vulnerable 

elderly.  We want to let you know as of today our Residents, Little Sisters and staff have 

remained virus-free and everyone is monitored daily for COVID symptoms. 

It brightens your loved one’s day to hear your voice, so we wanted you to know that, in the 

library, the Resident’s computers have Zoom capabilities.  Please feel free to contact Maria and 

she can help you set up a visit with your loved one.  You may also want to check out our website 

for a video and some recent blogs.  

Our staff and the Little Sisters are dedicated in making sure that your loved one is cared for as 

we continue to weather this storm.  Thank you for continuing to stay “healthy at home,” so that 

we can be together soon. 

We hold you and your family in our daily prayers. 

Mother Paul 

 


